Dean Eichelmann

From: LHBTProg (CDPH-EPQ) <lhbtprog@cdph.ca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 2:46 PM

To: CDPH LOCAL HPP ALL

Cc: Taylor, Barbara@CDPH; Viramontes-Maddox, Frances@CDPH; Shennen, Brock@CDPH
Subject: Traveling to 2018 NHCCP Conference in New Orleans

Hello HPP and PHEP Coordinators,

EPO looks forward to seeing you at the 2018 National Healthcare Coalition Preparedness Conference,
November 27-29, 2018. This conference is approvable for HCC core members provided it meets the out of
state policy in our budget guidance. Please comply with your county travel policies in regards to out of state
travel bans.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there.

Regards,

Brook Shennen

Chief, Local Emergency Preparedness Section
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